
Officials' Report 

November 7, 2011 

 

 

– Barb Ship and Brian Baker attended a USA-S Officials Clinic in Dallas representing PVS. 

– 12 starters accepted invitations to become new referees. 

– Officials Committee is considering asking clubs to include solicitations for new officials in meet 

programs 

– Tom Dolan Invitational Meet will be an officials qualifying meet for all N2 positions and all N3 

positions except administrative referee 

– Radios will be available for use at all PVS open meets and clubs are encouraged to request and 

use them at all club meets. 

– Officials Committee is urging all clubs to purchase USA-S DQ slips so they may be used at all 

meets 

 

 

Mike Rubin 


